
 
 

 
 

  
     

November 1, 2024            

Dear Parents and Students. 

Now that it is November cooler weather is inevitable which means the studio will be chilly.  Please remember that 

students are NOT allowed to wear sweatshirts or “baggy” clothing over their leotards unless it is posted otherwise. 

Baggy clothing is defined by anything greater than 1 inch from the body.  However, they are allowed to wear a snug 

turtleneck under their leotard, dance sweaters, and/or leg warmers. I am also asking that students please wear their hair 

back out of their faces with a minimum of a barrette to pull the top back if they have hair long enough. Your 

cooperation with this is greatly appreciated.  

 

Spring recital dates will be May 29th for Dress rehearsal and May 31st for recital. It will be held at the Greenville 

High School auditorium 

 

The Students of the Month for November are Harper Hunt and Olive West. Congratulations girls! See their biographies 

and pictures on the bulletin board in the lobby and on the web site.   

 

Please remember that there will be no classes November 27-Dec 1 for the Thanksgiving holiday. (Monday and Tuesday 

will still have classes.) Also remember that if Greenville Public Schools are closed due to bad weather, to check your 

email, and our Facebook page to see if we are closed.    

 

The pictures from the Halloween parties will be posted soon on our website.  If you have a great picture of the parties 

and would like to share them, send it to me via email so I can post it. If you would like a copy of the pictures I took, 

please email me so I can send them to you.  If you haven’t received emailed invoices from the studio, please let me 

know.   Microsoft Outlook has been experiencing technical issues they are working to resolve in outlook regarding 

adding contacts. This has put us behind adding new student families to our email list. Please bear with us while we 

wait, and they work to get it fixed. I can receive emails; I just can’t add new contacts. Once this is resolved we will 

have day specific email groups and a studio-wide email group.  You will then receive faster updated information and 

special tips about dance class. If you have not already, you can join our Facebook parent page by searching MissDee 

Luxford. You can then be added to the individual class chats. This is where I post rehearsal videos for each class. 

 

Because we are trying to avoid conflicts with the school programs and the way the calendar falls this year, we be 

having the Holiday programs to the December 13th and 14th.  Please see the schedule below for your performance time 

and day. Performances take approximately 30 minutes. 

Miss Dee 

 

Holiday Recital Schedule 
FRIDAY  DEC. 13, 2024 6:00 pm SHOW  

Monday 2 pm HR solo 

Monday 3 pm CH solo  

Tuesday 6 pm Preschool - 1 w/ Miss Robyn 

 

FRIDAY  DEC. 13, 2024 6:45 pm SHOW  

Monday 6 pm Beginning Hip hop 

Tuesday 1 pm ZH solo 

Tuesday 2 pm MM solo 

 



 
 

 
 

FRIDAY  DEC. 13, 2024 7:30 pm SHOW  

Monday 5 pm Adv Tumbling 

Tuesday 5 pm Intermediate Tumbling 

Wednesday 5 pm Tiny Tumblers 

 

SATURDAY DEC. 14, 2024 11:30 am SHOW  

Monday 3 JC Tap solo w/ Miss Izzy 

Monday 5 Pre-school combo w/ Miss Robyn & Miss Izzy 

Sunday 4 pm EM solo w Miss Izzy 

 

SATURDAY DEC. 14, 2024 12:15 am SHOW  

Monday 4 pm HH solo w/ Miss Izzy 

Monday 4 pm CP solo 

Monday 6 pm PreSchool-1 w/ Miss Robyn & Miss Izzy 

 

SATURDAY DEC. 14, 2024 1:00 pm SHOW 

Sunday 11 AM & Wednesday 5 pm ET solo (both solos) 

Tuesday 4 pm JC solo w/ Miss Dee 

Wednesday 6 pm Lyrical w/ Miss Robyn 

 

SATURDAY DEC. 14, 2024 1:45 pm SHOW  

Tuesday 4 pm CB solo w/ Miss Shay 

Tuesday 5 pm TA solo w/ Miss Shay 

Tuesday 7 pm Jr Competitive Jazz 

Thursday 4 TA solo w/ Miss Dee 

 

SATURDAY DEC. 14, 2024 2:30 pm SHOW  

Wednesday 7 pm Ballet/Tap combo 

Wednesday 3 pm JC & KD duet 

Thursday 5 pm Jr competitive hip hop 

 

SATURDAY DEC. 14, 2024 3:15 pm SHOW  

Tuesday 7 pm Jazz/Tap w/ Miss Robyn 

Tuesday 2 pm SH solo 


